
 

Eduqas GCSE History Newsletter, Autumn 2024 
Welcome back everyone. We hope you have all enjoyed a refreshing summer break. This newsletter 
outlines some key information and resources to support a smooth start to the forthcoming academic 
year.  

Summer Examinations 2025 

Component 1 
Studies in Depth – British 
1hr 
Studies in Depth – non-British 
1 hr 

 
Friday 

16th May 2025  
(morning) 

Component 2 
Studies in Breadth – Period Study 
45m 
Studies in Breadth – Thematic Study 
1hr 15m 

 
Thursday 

5th June 2025  
(afternoon) 

 

GCSE Resources 

Please do visit the Digital Resources Website to access a range of resources that can be used to 
support both learning and teaching of History GCSE in the classroom or as part of a blended/flipped 
learning programme.  

Autumn Term Professional Learning opportunities 

Our new Assessment Feedback Package for 2024-25 is an opportunity to gain a deeper 
understanding of how assessments are marked or moderated. This integrated suite of resources and 
training brings together free access to Principal Examiner reports, marked scripts, and online 
assessment feedback sessions, as well as a range of optional paid face-to-face Professional Learning 
events. Learn more about how you and your learners can benefit from our Assessment Feedback 
Package here: Assessment Feedback Package 2023-24 | Eduqas You can download the most recent 
Principal Examiner Report and register for FREE, online feedback events on your qualification page. 

Upcoming Courses 

• Feedback on summer assessments: Component 1 FREE. Online 15th October 2024.  
• Feedback on summer assessments: Component 2 FREE. Online 16th October 2024. 
• Strategies for Success: Assessment and Classroom Implementation. Online 29th January 

2025. 

Please register here GCSE History | Eduqas 

Historic Sites 2026-27 

We are in the process of approving our historic sites for the 2026 and 2027 series. A circular will be 
sent out to all centres to confirm those Historic Sites for the 2026 and 2027 series once they have 
been approved. Updated specifications and digital resources to support the delivery of the historic 
sites will also be made available following approval.  

Our best wishes for the forthcoming academic year. Please do get in touch if we can 
assist you in any way. 
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